Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Office of the Secretary
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces the cancellation of a previously noticed public meeting.
DATE AND TIME: November 10, 2021, 9:00 a.m. CANCELLED
PLACE: GoToWebinar
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The meeting originally scheduled for November 10, 2021, 9:00 a.m. at which Recreational Trails Program (RTP) staff was to provide an overview of successfully completing an RTP project from start to finish and provide technical assistance to grantees has been CANCELLED. Notice of the meeting was published in the Florida Administrative Register, Volume 47, Number 184, on September 22, 2021. The meeting will be rescheduled at a future date. When rescheduled, a notice of that meeting will be published in the Florida Administrative Register.
For more information, please contact Rebecca Wood, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Land and Recreation Grants Program, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., Mail Station 585, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000, (850)245-2314, Rebecca.Wood@floridadep.gov.
